September 9, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week we will continue to focus on our unit 1 theme “My School and Me.”  We will spend lots of time naming our body parts.  We will focus on our faces, hands, feet, legs, and arms.  We will read books about the body, including Body Talk in Rhyme.  

We will begin to recognize our names in print.  We will begin to recognize the first letter in our first name.  We will also begin to learn the names of our classmates.

We will also continue to practice the rules of our classroom.  We will learn more about how to be safe in the school building.  Please talk with your child about these rules at home.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

